
It’s the Spring Term and we have settled back into our learning brilliantly. Here is some 

useful information for this half term... 

PE Days 

Blue Sharks   - Tuesdays 

Leopard Sharks  - Fridays  

 

Please can children continue to wear their PE 

kit to school on their PE day. There is no 

need to bring a change of clothes. PE kit 

should be black/ blue tracksuit bottoms/ shorts 

and a plain blue or white t-shirt. 

Trips  

Leigh Park Library  17th February   Morning only 

Search museum    Blue 7th March 

                          Leopard 8th March 

St Albans Church       6th April        Morning only 

Staunton Farm      27th April 

Birdworld  Leopard 28th June 

                         Blue  29th June 

If you are able to help on any of the trips please let an adult know. 

Please be aware those trips that we will need to use a minibus for 

are limited on space so we will not be able to take as many adults. 

Home Learning 

Home learning is sent home on a Friday. This 

does not need to be returned. 

Keep reading at home and logging them. 

 

LEOPARD SHARKS: Miss Gray and Mrs Okotete 

BLUE SHARKS: Mrs Rowe, Mrs Morrison and 

Miss Whiting 

Topics 

 

We are looking at Bears leading onto Goldilocks and then moving 

on to look at toys throughout history 


